
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
E-consent…it’s so easy! 
 
Dear parent / carer 
 
Re : Your Childs Flu Vaccination e-consent 
 
Here at Cheshire East we are delighted to be working in partnership with Wirral Community Health and Care 
NHS Foundation Trust to introduce a new way for you to consent to your child’s school-aged vaccinations. 
This year we have introduced e-consent for all our school based immunisation programmes. 
 
You can now provide electronic-consent (e-consent) for all your child’s vaccinations with a click of a button, 
using your mobile phone, computer, laptop or tablet.   
 
Your child is due to receive the flu vaccination at Vernon Primary School on Tuesday 16th November 2021 
 
Please complete the e-consent form for your childs flu vaccination at wchc.nhs.uk/econsent/. 
 
Your schools unique code number is WC135327 which you will need to complete the flu consent form. 
 
Please note the website portal will close one week before your schools vaccination date.  This allows 
time for the School Nurses to review your form and contact parents if there are any concerns, prior to the 
session. 
 
An automated e mail will be sent to you on completion of the e-consent form from Cinnamon Digital 
Applications who host the website portal for us. If you do not receive this please check your junk e mail or 
contact our Immunisation Admin Team on 0300 123 4607 
 
Parents who have not submitted their e-consent form by the deadline and wish their child to be 
immunised will also need to contact our Immunisation Admin Team. 
 
The new e-consent process is: 

 safe and secure  
 easy to use  
 convenient and saves time 
 friendly to the environment - saves paper  

 
A summary of how the process works:- 

 the form is simple and easy to complete 
 once you’ve completed the form click ‘submit’ 
 you’ll receive an email to confirm the form has been received securely 
 the Trust’s Immunisation Team will receive your child’s form via a secure portal 
 if you’ve consented, your child will have their vaccine in school.  

 
If you have any concerns or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact a member of 
our immunisation team on 0300 123 4607. 
 
The School Nursing Immunisation Team 


